
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of December 30

Operations
• VBCRC crews are working on snow 
and ice control as winter weather 
events require. VBCRC winter 
weather operations are posted on 
our Facebook page.

• Crews continue to trim and remove 
trees on Paw Paw Road between 
38th Avenue and 40th Avenue in 
Paw Paw Township.

• Boom mowing continues in Covert 
Township. 

• Crews are trimming trees and 
applying shoulder gravel on their 
plow routes as weather allows. 

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering

Miscellaneous 

• Engineering technicians are 
preparing estimates for requested 
2025 projects. 

• Repairs to the 52nd Street bridge in 
Columbia Township are complete 
with weight restrictions still in place 
beginning at 30 tons. Please contact 
our office with any questions 
regarding bridge weight limits. 

• A reminder to all Townships that the 
2025 Road Planning Form was due 
December 31st. The following 
Townships have not yet submitted a 
Road Planning Form:
   - Waverly
   - Bangor
   - Paw Paw
   - Lawrence
   - Porter
   - Decatur
   - Keeler 

• For Township officials who wish to 
schedule a meeting or tour, please 
contact Alyssa McAndrew at 
alyssamcandrew@vbcrc.org or 
269-674-8011 ext. 249


